
The Loon Preservation Committee exists to restore and maintain a healthy popula-

tion of loons throughout New Hampshire; to monitor the health and productivity of 

loon populations as sentinels of environmental quality; and to promote a greater under-

standing of loons and the natural world.
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Last year at this time I reported that our Spreading Our Wings Capital Campaign to expand LPC’s Moultonborough 
facilities and build on our successful work was proceeding in a very positive direction.  It is with great joy and grati-

tude that I announce the successful conclusion of the Loon Preservation Committee’s Capital Campaign and major 
construction work after reaching our goal!

     Thanks to many donors (673 in total), LPC raised over $2.1 million for the Spreading Our Wings Campaign, 
providing us with the resources to renovate, expand, and modernize The Loon Center, and to construct and equip the 
new Kittie and John Wilson Field Operations Center.  Though we’re still waiting for a few pieces of equipment and 
furnishings and new educational exhibits, and still working our way through a couple of outstanding punch list items, 
the buildings are essentially completed – and we could not be happier with them.

     Most importantly, the new LPC campus has been in high gear this summer, supporting our work to protect loons 
and restore New Hampshire’s loon population. Our summer biologists and veterinary interns, led by our year-round 
staff, have made impressive use of our improved facilities, while monitoring, managing, and rescuing loons through-
out the state, attending to injured or deceased loons in our laboratory, and properly storing biological samples in our 
state-of-the-art walk-in freezer.  We continue to ask ourselves: How did we ever get by without these facilities?  

     Thank you for helping us to write this exciting new chapter of LPC’s work to preserve these remarkable birds.

           Kristen F. Begor, Chair
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The expanded Loon Center includes new office and meeting spaces, an upgraded 
laboratory, and dedicated storage for field supplies and biological samples, includ-
ing a walk-in freezer.

The new Kittie and John Wilson Field Operations Center 
includes work spaces and equipment to build nesting rafts 
and signs, maintain and store boats, and store field equip-
ment and supplies. It also provides living quarters for LPC’s 
seasonal field biologists and veterinary interns.  

Building Committee: Kirsten Knell (LPC Loon Center As-
sistant), Kristen Begor (Chair, LPC Board of Trustees), Ron 
Baker (Chair, Building Committee), Bill Crangle, John 
Wilson, Harry Vogel (LPC Excecutive Director)

Shoppers browse in the expanded and re-envisioned Loon’s Feather Gift Shop. Pro-
ceeds from shop sales directly support LPC’s mission.

The Loon Preservation Committee Board of Trustees meets in the new Loon Center 
Library/Conference room.

Tufts Veterinary Intern Jillian Hojsak, LPC Volunteer and 
Outreach Biologist Caroline Hughes, and Lakes Region 
Biologist Jayden Jech process blood samples from banded 
loons in the completely re-designed and re-outfitted Loon 
Center laboratory.

The “Spreading Our Wings” Capital 
Campaign provided LPC staff with the 

new, expanded, and improved facilities 
needed to carry out our important work  
of protecting New Hampshire’s loons.


